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Updates: 

Atira 
Tenanting process has started, people to start moving in near the end of July 
Atira has committed to doing walkthroughs of the public park washrooms and the park 
area twice a shift.  

Action: Atira to provide a contact number the community can call about any building-
related concerns or questions. 

City of Vancouver 
No updates.  

VPD 
No updates. Clarified that their role is to work with community members as well as 
agencies.  
Action: VPD to provide contact information:  
Contact information for Mike Griffin: 
Office: 604-717-8253 
Cell: 604-753-9906 (accepts text messages) 
Fax: 604-257-3716 
Email: Michael.griffin@vpd.ca 

Renfrew Community Centre 
Tenants of Sarah Ross House are welcome to use Community Centre facilities. There is 
a discounted membership fee for low income community members. RCC staff offered to 
present info on programs at RCC to tenants. 

Renfrew Collingwood Neighbourhood House 
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Collingwood Neighbourhood House and MLA Adrian Dix are preparing welcome kits for 
residents and are planning a community event.  
 
A community member enquired about what welcome kit items would be most needed 
for tenants. 
 
 
 
 
 


